
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
13th September, 2019 

Year 4 Viking Visit 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
As part of our upcoming topic work on the Vikings next term, we have organised 
for a special visitor to come and speak to the children. 
 
The date of the visit is Tuesday 22nd October. The children are to wear school 
uniform as normal. 
 
The cost of the experience is £2.30 per child which, in order to secure our booking, 
we need to collect two weeks before the visit date. This can be paid by parent 
pay. 
 
Please make the payment by Tuesday 8th October. If this voluntary contribution 
is not made, the visit will sadly have to be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Culley, Mrs Nessa, Miss Kerfoot 

 

Ms Culley, Mrs Nessa and Miss Kerfoot 
Year 4 Teachers 
 

 


